
 

 

 

Monday January 13, 2020 

Dear Families, 

We have been informed today the Ontario English Catholic Teachers’ Association (OECTA) announced its 

members will engage in a one-day strike on Tuesday, January 21, 2020. This means there will be a full 

withdrawal of services in all Catholic elementary and secondary schools across the province 

We are working with our school partners and will continue to offer care to our families at selected 

locations as we recognize the hardship that school closures can cause. Please fill out the 

registration/payment form and return to your supervisor by Friday January 17, 2020 to secure your child 

care space.   

We apologize for the inconvenience this is causing our families, please continually check for updates on 

our Website.   

 

Sincerely:  

 

 

Jennifer Bagshaw RECE 
Program Director  
P.R.Y.D.E. Learning Centres Inc.  


